COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

December 18th 1918

Dear 8ir,
With reference to the remarks couteined in your letia
of the 1l4th September last relative to the repairs being
. effected to the steamer "CIRLA", I shall be glad Lo receive
your report on the case es the vessel appears to have sailed
from Palermo on the 12th ultimo.

I am, Dear 81ir,

Yours feithfully,
Jegretary.

Francesco Ducoster Faq.,

NATLYES,
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